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NEWSLETTER 

 

Reception: Elena Rickaby 

Year 1:  Athos Damurakis 

Year 2:  Yasmin Moore 

Year 3:  Mylo Oates 

Year 4:  Priya Sharman 

Year 5:  Owen Harter 

Year 6:  Vincent Byrne  

Year 6: William Shepherd 

Upcoming dates 
July 

Thursday 14th July Year 6 Leavers Party 

Tuesday 19th July Mission Survival Day Y5&6 

Thursday 21st July—Last Day of Term 6 

2pm Leavers Service  at St John’s Church 

 

September  

1st & 2nd September INSET DAY 

Monday 5th September FIRST DAY OF TERM 1 

This Week 

House Points Winners this 

week  AMBER 

Achievements 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sports Day 2022 Winners— JADE 

Congratulations to team Jade for being overall 
winners of this year’s Sports Day! 

Well done to everyone who took part for their team 
and thank you to all the families and carers who came 
to support the children on the day.  

We hope you all had a lovely morning in the sunshine 
and enjoyed sharing a picnic with the children 
afterwards. 

 

At the Scouts AGM Kenzo, 
Year 2, received the 
Keeping Scout Values 
award in Beavers and 
Emiko, Year 4, received 
the Keeping Scout Values 
award in Cubs. 

This Week—Achievements 
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This Week 

 

Year 2 Litter Picking 

Who would have thought litter picking could be so fun?!  The remaining geography groups went out to 

complete their fieldwork investigation today. Next, we will present our data and find out, 'Is litter a 

problem in our area?' . 

NSPCC  

This week in Reception, we talked about 'The Pants 

Rule' as part of our PSED learning, and we sang 

along to a catchy song to help us remember that our private parts are private. It would be a great time to 

talk a bit more to your child about this at home. For more information (and to find the song), please do 

follow the link below.  

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/support-for-parents/pants-underwear-rule/ 

 

                   What are the PANTS rules? 

 Privates are private  

 Always remember your body belongs to you 

 No means no  

 Talk about secrets that upset you  

 Speak up, someone can help  

https://youtu.be/_SzbMEVYiygC:/Users/louisaw/Documents/Custom%20Office%20Templates


Church and Community Notices 

 

All Saints' Youth Team invite you to 
our Summer Holiday Clubs: 'Secret 
Agents' (kids going into yr1 - yr6) and 
'Big Shout!' (current yr 6 and above). 
  
Join us for a week of fun, games, craft, 
quizzes, Bible Study, BBQs, bouncy 
castles, silliness and lots more!  
 
Booking forms for both clubs available 
at the school office. Numbers for 
'Secret Agents' are limited so do book 
soon!       Annelie and Julian. 


